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I am writing you opposing this bill. Oregon is the gold standard when it comes to vote 

by mail. All participants are required to register and prove their status as a valid 

voting member of our communities. All ballots are mailed along with all required 

information needed to make informed decisions. If there is a question or problem with 

a ballot or status of a vote there is a process to address those issues or 

discrepancies. 

 

Why are we even contemplating as a state moving backwards when we are the 

leading state in our nation on vote by mail? If there are issues, address them 

specifically but don't throw the baby out with the bathwater. 


